

NAGPUR POLICE COMMISSIONERATE, NAGPUR CITY

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

To, The Principal, Priyadarshini College of Engineering, Nagpur.

Dear Sir,

We are thankful to you for conducting One day workshop on "Working Style & Effect of Yoga on Police Personnel" on dated 21/01/2017 by experts from your college Dr. S. A. Dhale, Vice-Principal, Prof. M. A. Gaidhane, Yoga Trainer and Mr. K. V. Sawade, Ragistrar, Priyadarshini College of Engineering, Nagpur at your institute.

We are very much overehelmed by the zeal, enthusiasm & self motivated drive with which the activities were conducted. This has boosted up our confidence and strength to a great extent while dealing with the people.

In grateful recognition of your continuing service & support we hereby present with this letter of appreciation.

Date: - 08/02/2017

Place:- NAGPUR CITY, NAGPUR

Yours sincerely